
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

Certain sections of the Berlayer Creek 
Boardwalk are closed for maintenance 

from 25 June 2018.

The boardwalk remains open for use 
but will be narrowed at certain sections. 

Visitors may also use Labrador Villa and Port 
Roads to get to Labrador Nature Reserve. 

Expected completion date: End August 2018 

Alternative route

Boardwalk under 

maintenance



NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

The pavilion located next to the 
Berlayer Creek Boardwalk and 

Labrador Park MRT station (circled 
in red) is closed for maintenance 

from 11 June 2018.

Expected completion date: End July 2018 

Closed for 

maintenance


